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IN REPLY REFER TO:

The Department of Transportation (DOT) requests that you defer this bill.

The DOT supports legislation (such as last session's House Bill 70, H.D. 3) to authorize
electronic collection of tolls on state highways. However, we do not believe that road pricing as
implemented in jurisdictions such as Singapore and London would be politically feasible in
Hawaii.


